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Death Awareness Week Scotland 2016
Every year in May, Good Life, Good Death, Good Grief holds an Awareness Week providing individuals and organisations with an opportunity to promote the positives of living in a society where people can be open about dying, death and bereavement. 

“If it takes a village to raise a child’, it also takes a village to support someone who is dying and their family”.
The theme for this year's Death Awareness Week Scotland (9-15 May) is #ItTakesAVillage and we hope the week will provide an opportunity for individuals and organisations across Scotland to undertake activities that promote the positives of living in a society where people can be open about dying, death and bereavement.                                                



Doesn’t time fly, this is now the 6th newsletter from the project team and we are now in the last year of our project.  We wish to thank you all for your ongoing support to date and look forward to working with you again,  in this , our last  year. 


If you would like more information or wish to contact us please call: 0141 314 4424 or email:


� HYPERLINK "mailto:macmillan.facilitators@ggc.scot.nhs.uk" ��macmillan.facilitators@ggc.scot.nhs.uk�





Free online course





Future learn are offering a free online course (registration required) with input from Cancer Research UK - info and link below.





FREE online course


Duration: 3 weeks


1 hour per week





� HYPERLINK "https://www.futurelearn.com/courses/talking-about-cancer?utm_source=FL_DB&utm_medium=crm&utm_campaign=26_01_2016_FL_newsletter&utm_content=text" ��https://www.futurelearn.com/courses/talking-about-cancer?utm_source=FL_DB&utm_medium=crm&utm_campaign=26_01_2016_FL_newsletter&utm_content=text�





Learn with experts from Cancer Research UK


During the course we will draw on the knowledge of experts from Cancer Research UK, led by our experienced Cancer Awareness Trainers.  You will meet a range of people with first-hand experience of talking about cancer, listen in on different conversations and discuss the issues they raise.


This free online course will help you:


understand the facts


develop your approach


share good practice


and build your confidence





Over the course of 3 weeks, we will equip you with tips and tools to talk about cancer without feeling embarrassed or awkward, enabling you to make a real difference in your community.











Save the date: SPPC Annual Conference 2016





This year's Scottish Partnership for Palliative Care Annual Conference will take place on 22nd September 2016 at the Royal College of Surgeons of Edinburgh. 


More details will follow when available. 











Renfrewshire Palliative Care Project Team





Project Update





As we enter the last year of the project we will work with 3 Renfrewshire primary care teams testing a person centred emphasis and tools within a “standard response” for patients identified as having new or changing palliative care needs.  We are currently testing this approach as part of existing Gold Standards Framework Scotland within these GP practices.  This is an opportunity for teams to refresh and enhance the current multidisciplinary team Gold Standards approach by facilitating communication and co-ordination of care and furthermore we will expand and enhance the GSFS team by introducing a social work professional to the meetings……… more about this as the pilot progresses.





The team have continued to be involved in a lot of initiatives over the last few months including the Guidance for Person Centred Care in the Last Stages of Life group, CMET34 syringe pump trainings and the updating of the Community Palliative Care Kardex, in response to feedback, in preparation for the NHS GGC roll out.





The patient information pack” About Me and My Care “is now complete and the first batch printed for testing and evaluation as part of the pilots.





About Me and My Care





�





Work continues on the “map” an electronic signposting information system.





We continue to support training with the circulation of the palliative care training calendar every 3 months and providing some local trainings e.g. RNVOED and Tea & Topic � HYPERLINK "http://www.palliativecareggc.org.uk" ��www.palliativecareggc.org.uk�





If anyone would like more information on any of the above please contact us.




















Palliative Care News Bites





The Macmillan Pharmacy Service have recently launched a bi-monthly palliative care newsletter that is tweeted every 2 months by palliativecareggc.org





Link below - scroll down to palliative care news bites, click the link to open newsletter. 





The newsletter can be tweeted by clicking the tweet button in the 'start spreading the news' section. 


 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.palliativecareggc.org.uk/?page_id=10" ��http://www.palliativecareggc.org.uk/?page_id=10�








If you have any suggestions for Tea and Topic please let the team know. These sessions have been very successful, you are all evaluating very highly therefore we are able to carry this into 2016. Thanks for all your support!


Contact us on 0141 314 4424 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:macmillan.facilitators@ggc.scot.nhs.uk" ��macmillan.facilitators@ggc.scot.nhs.uk�





CONTACTS.........................................











